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Caregiving is pro-life!
  “If you aren’t a caregiver, 
become aware of what they are 
dealing with. Be more 
compassionate. Talk with them. 
Offer understanding and never 
underestimate the value of a 
smile.”

--Germaine Kirk, Catholic 
Charities, Diocese of Toledo

Caregiving is pro-life!
  “They [family members] are 
dealing with the emotionally and 
physically draining task of 
caring for their loved one. . . . 
They need a great deal of love, 
compassion and encourage-
ment.”

--Kathy Kalina, from Midwife for 
Souls (Pauline Books & Media)
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